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  MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Senator Margaret Rotundo, Senate Chair 

  Representative Melanie Sachs, House Chair 

  Joint Standing Committee on Appropriations and Financial Affairs  

 

FROM: Senator Mark Lawrence, Senate Chair 

  Representative S. Paige Zeigler, House Chair 

  Joint Standing Committee on Energy, Utilities and Technology 

 

DATE:  March 8, 2024  

 

RE: Recommendations on LD 2214, An Act to Make Supplemental Appropriations 

and Allocations for the Expenditures of State Government, General Fund and 

Other Funds and to Change Certain Provisions of the Law Necessary to the 

Proper Operations of State Government for the Fiscal Years Ending June 30, 2024 

and June 30, 2025 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

On March 7, 2024, the Joint Standing Committee on Energy, Utilities and Technology reviewed 

the budget items pertaining to the agencies under its jurisdiction in the Governor’s proposed 

supplemental budget. We are pleased to provide our committee’s recommendations. Attached 

please find the report-back worksheet indicating the committee’s votes on all items.   

 

In addition, the committee considered language submitted by the Public Utilities Commission for 

inclusion in the budget that would amend Title 35-A MRSA, section 3474, subsection 4, a 

provision of law governing the interconnection ombudsman. The Commission provided this 

proposed amendment in its testimony at the public hearing and it is also included with this 

memo. The committee’s vote on the amendment is included in the report-back worksheet and in 

the chart below.   

 

Thank you for considering our recommendations. 
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Initiative Committee Meeting Vote Including After-meeting Votes1 

#288 8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO  

#289 8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 

#290 8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 

#291 9 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 

#292 9 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 
 

#286 8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 
 

#778 8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 
Additional 

Item: 

Proposed PUC 
amendment 

8 YES / 0 NO 10 YES / 0 NO 

 

 

 

Enc. 

 

cc: Members, Joint Standing Committee on Appropriations and Financial Affairs 

            Members, Joint Standing Committee on Energy, Utilities and Technology 

 

                                                 
1 Senator Lawrence and Representative Geiger registered their votes on the initiatives for which they were absent 

after the committee meeting.  
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